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Important Dates for your Diary 

Please see page 2 

Children return to school on Tuesday 30th October 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This week saw our Autumn Term Parents Evenings. It was great to see so many of you here. Meeting 
with your child’s teacher is really important. Thank you for all of your support, your commitment, 
your time and for all you do to get our child here on time every day. As well as Parents Evening, you 
all had the opportunity to come to see an art exhibition made up of all the pieces of work done by 
the pupils at Keyworth. Not only is it a great way to raise funds, but what a lovely keepsake to have at 
home and to admire for many years to come. It was very impressive, well done children! 

The Friends of Keyworth have been very busy gathering and organising things in readiness for the 
Winter Fair. Don’t forget, if you have any donations to bring them to the school office. And if you can 
give some time to help on the day, the Friends would love to hear from you! 

Chontel, took a group of Keyworth children on a visit to the British Legion as part of their history topic 
work and to share poems they had written. Read more over the page. 

This week our Assembly Monitors took up their new posts. A huge thank you to the Year 5 children 
who applied and have been appointed    Tyreese, Khalil, Albert, Jersey, Sophie Anne, Joshua, Amelia, 
Ashley, Nia, Noah and Anes. 

As we are well and truly in our autumn season and as the weather is one of our national obsessions, I 
have this poem for you all. It is very old and the author’s name has been lost in the mists of time! 

Whether the weather be fine 

Or whether the weather be not. 

Whether the weather be cold 

Or whether the weather be hot.  

We’ll weather the weather, 

Whatever the weather, 

Whether we like it or not!  

Have a safe and happy half term break from Sarah, Elizabeth, Ray 

and all at Keyworth! 



 

 
Important Dates for your Diary 

 

22nd October 2018 – 26th October 2018 Half Term 
INSET DAY Monday 29th October 

Tuesday 30th October – First day after Half Term 
Monday 12th November 2018 – Parent Workshop – Year 3 & 4 English 

Thursday 22nd November 2018 – 5JC Class Assembly 

Thursday 29th November 2018 – 6JG Class Assembly 

Friday 7th December 2018 – Winter Fair 
Monday 17th December 2018 – Early Years Nativity 

Tuesday 18th December 2018 – KS2 Carol Concert 

Wednesday 19th December 2018 – KS1 Carol Concert 

Friday 21st December  2018 – Last day of term – 2:00PM FINISH 

 

24th December 2018 – 4th January 2019 Christmas Holidays 

Monday 7th & Tuesday 8th January 2019 – Inset days 

First day back to school- Wednesday 9th January 2019 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Apologies, but we have to change the date of one of our INSET Days. The 
school will be shut on Monday 29th October 2018 (that is the first Monday 

after the half term holiday). There will therefore be no INSET day on 23rd 
April 2018. 

Week Commencing 29/10/2018 Lunch Menu 



 

 

Art Exhibition 

 

I hope you all had a chance to view our stunning art exhibition this week. The 

theme, as you may have guessed, was animals. It was lovely to display and share the 

children’s hard work from their first week of term.   

Big Draw Festival 

 

We also celebrated the ‘Big Draw’ this week. After practicing some groovy disco 

poses, the children made their own dancer. Then, the whole school came to 

together to design and make a disco dance floor to add their dancer to. We 

celebrated working together as a team and all children, from Nursery to Year 6, 

contributed to the masterpiece. Most importantly, we had lots of fun! 

British Legion Trip 

Children from Years 3-5 thoroughly enjoyed their trip on Wednesday to the British 

Legion Community Club’s afternoon tea party.  Children were given the opportunity 

to read their World War Poems that they created in class,  in front of an audience 

celebrating 100 years since the end of WW1.  

It was a lovely afternoon celebrating the centenary and all the children were amazed 

at meeting some of the World War 2 veterans. A big thank you to the British Legion 

for inviting Keyworth Primary School and for displaying the WW1 bunting the 

children had designed. 



 

Keyworth          Friends 

Winter Fair  

Friday 7 th  December  

Can we help you recycle?  

Do yo u want to de - clutter ? 

If you have any or the unwanted things from our list, that are in a good 

condition, we would love to take them to help with our fund raising. Your 

donations and help will make a huge difference. 

¶ Children’s clothes 

¶ Children’s shoes 

¶ School uniform 

¶ Toys 

¶ Books 

¶ Unwanted gifts 

¶ Bric a brac 

¶ Teddies – any shape, colour or size 

¶ Soft Toys 

One more important thing … Can you offer some of your time? Keyworth 

Friends would really welcome anyone who can give some time to help set 

up, clear away or run a stall. 

Donations – please drop off into the large box that will be in the school 

office each day. 

If you can help – let one of the Friends on the 

playground know, or leave your name with the 

office staff 

 



 

 

 

Punctuality 

Of course, it’s better to be late to school than to not arrive at all. 

However, we always encourage punctuality at school. Not only is it a good 

habit to learn from an early age (it will help them when they come to 

have a job later in life), but being on time is also important for a child 

because: 

¶ it helps them settle into the school day well, with everybody else 

¶ it helps them make and keep friends 

¶ it improves self-confidence 

¶ class teachers often include learning sessions during registration 

In fact, by regularly arriving late, children can miss a lot of learning time! 

¶ Arriving 5 minutes late every day adds up to 3 days lost each year 

¶ Arriving 15 minutes late every day is the same as being absent for 

nearly 2 weeks a year 

¶ Arriving 30 minutes late every day is the same as being absent for 

18 days a year 

Being on time is important! 

Some other reasons being late is a bad thing include: 

¶ It can be embarrassing 

¶ It can damage a child’s confidence 

¶ It may lead to children being confused and missing vital instructions, 

information and bits of news at the start of the day 

¶ It disrupts everyone else’s learning  

Remember, at Keyworth we run a Breakfast Club every day from 8am. 

This ensures that participating students always get to start their lessons 

on time after a healthy meal. Breakfast Club enrolment forms can be 

picked up in the school office.  

 



 

Secondary School Admissions 2019-2020 – Year 6 

A reminder that the deadline for secondary applications is 
October 31st 2018. 

 
If your child is due to start secondary school in September 2019 you must apply online 
www.southwark.gov.uk/schooladmissions and submit your application before the closing date of 
31 October 2018. Offer letters will be sent via email on Thursday 1st March 2019. 
 
Before starting the online application please view Southwark’s online  
‘Starting secondary school 2018/19’ brochure which can be found at 
www.southwark.gov.uk/schooladmissions. You may also want to print any pages from the 
brochure that you think you will need.  
 
Some schools may require additional information so please make sure you complete 
supplementary information forms and check the deadline as the dates vary for different schools. 
This also applies to any tests your child may have to sit. 
 
To apply online go to www.southwark.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
Click on the link to be taken to the eAdmissions webpage. If you live in a different borough than 
Southwark, please look on your council’s website and search for secondary applications.  
If you would like extra assistance, or have any questions please contact the school office.   
 
 

Primary School Admissions 2019-2020 – Reception 
 

The admissions process starts from 1 September 2018 and the closing date for submitting on-line 
applications is 15 January 2019.  If you are a Southwark resident please apply via Southwark 
Council and if you are a Lambeth resident please apply via Lambeth Council. If you are having 
difficulty with your application please pop into the office. 
 

Keyworth School Tour Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to join a school tour on one of these dates please contact the 

school office to sign up 

0207 735 1701  or email us at office@keyworth.southwark.sch.uk . 

 

 

mailto:office@keyworth.southwark.sch.uk


 

 



 

Keyworth Houses and Rewards 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Well done to Class 3KW for having the best attendance this week achieving 99.64%! 

 

 

 

Diamond 

667 

 

 

 

Ruby 

691 

 

 

 

Sapphire 

834 

 

 

 

 

Emerald 

896 

    W/E  19/10  

 
STAR MATHS  WRITER  

CHEST 

TOTALS  

1CS Suha Oliver Farihan 14 

1PH Michelle Atahan Lysander 43 

2EM Ibrahim Kiahya-Rae Sam 31 

2MV Jeremiah Evan Sophia 16 

3KW Bryony Jason Gracie 28 

3TA  Lamyaa Kajus Chinonso 25 

4BP Carline Mia Shaloom 2 

4JB  Jessica H Ishaq Nathan 30 

5JC Daniel W Amelie Omosede 11 

5JA  Daniel C Nadine Ashley  45 

6JG Darcey Abdi Fatima 36 

6RC Fabeeha Omar Isaac 38 


